
Dear Community Member, 
 
Thank you for your interest in the Municipal Alliance Committee.  Our mission is to 
determine the substance abuse prevention needs of our community and develop 
prevention plans to address the identified priorities. 
 
We would like as many community members as possible to complete the following 
survey and return to MAC as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
What do you consider your communities greatest strength? 
 
 
 
 
What do you consider your communities greatest weakness? 
 
 
 
 
What substance abuse prevention resource do you think is most critical for your 
municipality to develop? 
 
 
 
 
Please comment on the following domains in respect to substance abuse  
prevention: 
COMMUNITY ENVIRONMENT -  
 
 
 
FAMILY ENVIRONMENT -  
 
 
 
SCHOOL ENVIRONMENT -  
 
 
 
INDIVIDUAL/PEER BEHAVIORS -  
 
 
 
 
Please comment on your view of the alcohol and drug problems in our community, 
do we have a problem, do you know of any prevention programs in our community, 
and any other helpful information: 
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